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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Township of Royal Oak will hold a 
public hearing on the 2017 Budget and Assessments.   The Hearing will be held on 
Thursday, November 17, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Royal Oak Township 
Administrative Office, Room 210, located at 21131 Garden Lane, Ferndale, MI 
48220, for the purpose of hearing public comments on the 2017 Budget and 
Assessments.  A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at The Royal 
Oak Township Clerk’s Office, Room 202. 
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a 
subject of this hearing. 
 
All interested citizens are requested to attend the Hearing. Comments will also be 
received in writing or in person at Supervisor’s office, 21131 Garden Lane, Suite 
201, Ferndale, MI 48220 until Thursday, November 10, 2016 at 4:00 p.m...  
 
Arrangements to reasonably accommodate special needs, including handicap 
accessibility or interpreter, will be made upon receiving 72-hour advance notice. 
Contact Donna Squalls, Supervisor at 248-547-9800 Ext. 216 for special services. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meeting Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, 
MCL 41.72a(2) and (4), and the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

The Charter Township of Royal Oak Board of Trustees will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids 
and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being 
considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 7 days’ 
notice to the Charter Township of Royal Oak Board of Trustees. 
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Charter Township of 
Royal Oak Board of Trustees by writing or calling the Charter Township of Royal Oak Clerk’s Office at 
248-547-9804. 

 
	
	
	


